Good morning,
I am emailing regarding STAMMA Educators current campaign ‘Let’s Get Talking about Stammering’. Stammering is rarely spoken about within schools, yet over 8% of children have a stammer and at least 2% go on to stammer as an adult. Our campaign aims to provide the necessary information to both teachers and pupils to make schools a safe, supportive and understanding space for those who stammer.
Would I be able to give a talk to the pupils about my experience as a person who stammers, using the resource attached? I believe that this could be key to transforming the school experience of those who stammer. It could also help to create a more positive, accepting environment that is beneficial for all pupils experiencing a disability.
Please let me know if there would be a convenient time to do this.
To find out more about the campaign, please head over to STAMMA’s website: https://stamma.org/connect/stamma-educators-stammering-network 
Kind regards,
NAME
